
CAN YOU HELP? 
MIGHT YOU BE ABLE TO HELP A PERSON IN NEED 

BY DONATING A CANNED GOOD OR AN ARTICLE 

OF CLOTHING?  SEE DETAILS BELOW. 

 
For the 30th Annual Jerry Starr Ken-Ton Schools' Sleepout to be 

held on Friday, February 3, Educators Totally Committed 

(E.T.C.), the sponsoring group for the sleepout, is implementing 

the program BAG IT! which is an acronym for Beginning A Global 

Initiative Together.  Its three line mantra is simple: 

 

Boys and Girls 

Bagging and Giving 

Bringing Aid Globally.  

 

To participate in this program all that would be required for students, 

if they are able and if they so choose, is to bring in from home an 

ordinary paper or plastic grocery bag with donations of canned goods, 

clothing, or any item that would benefit people who are in need and 

drop them off at a location designated by the school's administration.  

If your bag is filled with only few items, fine.  ALL donations are 

distributed at the discretion of the school's students, faculty and staff.  

If you are able to bring in both a canned good(s) and an article(s) of 

clothing, might you place these in separate bags, which will greatly 

facilitate their distribution.  Also, donations may be dropped off at the 

Hoover Middle sleepout site between 4:30 pm and 10:00 pm on 

Friday, February 3.  THANK YOU FOR ANY HELP YOU CAN OFFER. INFORMATION: 694-4492. 

 
(Kenmore-Tonawanda UFSD neither endorses nor sponsors the organization or activity represented in this material. The 

distribution of this material is provided as a community service) 


